
From: Anna Hickson
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Voting - Proof of Identity
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 7:02:18 PM

Dear Parliamentarians,

Please retain the current requirement for voters to provide proof of identity before casting
their vote. 
 
This requirement is widely accepted by the community, and is needed to ensure the integrity
of the electoral system by minimising the possibility of voter fraud.

I have friends whose neighbours have boasted of voting several times in an election. 

Yours sincerely,
Anna Hickson,

Cornubia., QLD 4130
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